CLOQUET CABLE COMMISSION

MINUTES, January 28, 2020

Present: Jodi Johnson, Pete Radosevich, Scott Boedigheimer, Frank Yetka, Patty Murto
City Administration: James and Tim

Meeting called to order at 5:30 by Chair Radosevich

Minutes of January 2, 2020 were approved.

Eric Gave the Coordinator Report:

Running as well as can be expected.

Eric considering asking the Churches to submit their services in an SD card format. He is running Our
Saviors programming.

Eric has talked with WKLK and they are not willing or able to patch through to CAT7.

The Editor is being built in Lincoln, Nebraska, no timeline available. James reported that he had just
received the purchase order today.

Eric must FOB in. Time sheets do not match entrances to the building. Eric must still have a presence in
the studio and unless he’s shooting off site, his hours must be studio hours.

The sets at Cloquet High School were destroyed according to Eric. Eric states he was told by Aaron to
get rid of the sets.

A discussion was held on the Nexus. Eric prefers the old Nexus. Eric was asked if he needed technical
assistance to get it running smoothly. Eric has been studying tutorials and needs no assistance. He has
put in Program Guides at the end of each show. Eric was asked to put the program schedule on the
City’s Webpage.

Tech Committee asked to have an Administrative copy of the password. James stated that Al has it.

While the channel may be running, many improvements must be made, specifically church and
equipment.

Moved by Scott and supported by Pete that:

Church programming must be done immediately.

24 Hour notice must be given to tape Harrys Gang and Dragon Ladys.
Equipment must be ordered by February 4.

Motion passed unanimously.



Coordinator status Discussion was held. Motion by Pete to recommend full time status to the Council
died for lack of a second. The Commission was informed that if we did not recommend full time status,
Eric would return to 20 hours per week.

Patty asked and was granted permission to explore options with Fond du lac College.

Next meeting scheduled for March 4 at 5:30.



